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To,

The Principal,

Dhaka Commerce College

Mirpur Dhaka-1216. Bangladesh.
Phone: 9023338

Email: dec1989@dcc.edu.bd

Subject: Invitation for the participation of students and faculty members in 3™ “UAP —
CSE Software & Hardware Carnival - 2020” at University of Asia Pacific, Dhaka.

Dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that the department of Computer Science and Engineering
(CSE), University of Asia Pacific (UAP) is organizing “UAP — CSE Software & Hardware
Carnival - 2020 for the 3™ time. Such an event will provide a tremendous opportunity for
thousands of students to participate. compete and interact with other students from different
univ uxmu across the country under one roof. The carnival is scheduled to take place on 11"
and 12" January at the city campus of University of Asia Pacific. Moreover, delegates from

various organizations and companies if the country will also be with us. National Professor
Dr. Jamilur Reza Choudhury, Vice Chancellor, UAP kindly gave us his consent to be the
chief guest of the prize & award giving ceremony.

It will be our distinct pleasure if students from your esteemed university/ college participate
in this event. Please circulate the event information among your students. For registration
please visit www.facebook.com/events/720130455176209.

We. therefore. hope that you and your organization would be with us and we together will
make the event a successful one.

With regards.
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